



**EAST AFRICAN SAFARI RALLY**  
**10<sup>TH</sup> EDITION**  
**1<sup>ST</sup> TO 9<sup>TH</sup> NOVEMBER 2021**

---

**DATE:** 6<sup>TH</sup> AUGUST 2021 **TIME:** 12:00 HRS

**SUBJECT:** COMPETITORS INFORMATION 5

**FROM:** Managing Director – Lynn Tundo

**TO:** All competitors

**NUMBER OF PAGES:** 1 (ONE) **ATTACHMENTS:** 0

---

**MANAGEMENT DECISION REGARDING THE RUNNING OF THE RALLY**

Dear All,

Thank you all so much for participating in our survey yesterday regarding postponing the rally. We really appreciate your time and also the feedback (both positive and negative) we got from you.

I am delighted to say that the majority of you were very keen for the event to run on the planned dates regardless of Kenya's covid status – and so this is what we are doing. The event will go ahead as planned.

We are fairly confident that by September Kenya will be on the Amber List – but we will go ahead even if we are on Red.

I am so sorry for those that will not now participate – we hate to lose you. Hopefully you will reconsider and find ways around the quarantine problem.

Our statistics for covid are low compared to the rest of the world. My recommendation would be that you all please get doubly vaccinated before the event. Of course, we will be very strict with our covid protocols and endeavour to keep you all safe and covid free. We will be sending more information on this within the next few weeks.

We look forward to hosting you all in November and thank you for the support.

Yours,

**Lynn Tundo**



**LYNN TUNDO** | Managing Director

+254 797 143 975 or +254 724 333 335  
[Lynn@eastafricansafarirally.com](mailto:Lynn@eastafricansafarirally.com)

East African Safari Rally Ltd.  
Marula Manor, off Marula Lane. Karen.  
P.O. Box 14910-00800. Nairobi, Kenya.